
 

 

 

 

 

 

IPCSC Agency News and Updates 
On behalf of the IPCSC, we want to first wish you all a safe 

and happy holiday season. As we come to the end of the 
year, we reflect on all that 2023 had to offer. We want to 
thank our school board leadership, school administrators 
and staff for all the work you’ve accomplished this year. 

Enjoy your holiday break, it is well deserved! 
 

With the new year approaching also comes the IPCSC’s 
evaluation of the previous school year. 

The IPCSC will release a school’s final annual performance 
report in January 2024, under each school’s page on our 

website. 
 

To learn more charter school annual performance, please 
review the “IPCSC Schools” tab on our website and select 

the specific school you’d like to learn more about. We appreciate all the effort our schools put into 
this year in providing educational opportunities for Idaho students to succeed. 

 

 
NATIONAL SCHOOL CHOICE WEEK 

JANUARY 21st-27th,2024 

Did you know that Idaho, along with states across the US 
will be celebrating school choice in January? Did you 
know there is a dance to help you celebrate as well?  

Check out the School Choice Week organization to learn 
more about the activities and recognition opportunities 
going on in your area. You can also check out School 
Choice in Idaho at| sde.idaho.gov/school-choice. 

“National School Choice Week (NSCW) informs, inspires, 
and empowers parents to discover the K-12 education 
options available for their children, including traditional 
public, charter, magnet, online, private, and home 
schooling.”- School Choice Week 
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For questions or comments please reach out to: 
pcsc@osbe.idaho.gov 

208-332-1561 
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